
Response From British Sleep Society on Review Proposal of NICE Document 
Guidance on the use of drugs for the management of Insomnia 2004/021 
 
I have reviewed the documents relevant to 2004 guidance on the use of drugs for the 
management of insomnia. I am not aware of any new trials, studies or meta-analysis 
that will provide new information for inclusion in 2004 documents. The guidance 
from NICE is unlikely to be altered and I would accept that further review of new 
information could be considered in 2010.  


